Dear Parents, 
Starting today, your child will have Reading Homework.  The homework will consist of reading for at least 15 minutes Monday-Thursday plus one weekend day of choice .  You may read the books we send home in their special Reading Bag OR another book/books of choice from home. A monthly Reading Log will also be coming home and should be kept in the back pocket of their Red Folder.  Please write down the title of the book your child reads to you and your initials.  I will check daily and give stickers for reading the night before! 


Part of the homework experience is the responsibility of bringing something home and being responsible to bring it back.  THEY should know where their Reading Bag, Red Folder, and Reading Log are at all times.  Another part of the homework is to be able to tell something about the book to you and engage in meaningful conversation about the text.  Use this time as quality one on one time with your student (

Books in Reading Bags will be changed on the days I read with their group, so some books may be in there for a few days. They will have 1 HOT book (I read this with them) and 1-2 COLD books (they have not read it before, but it is at their level.)  Please return Reading Bag Daily.  
I hope that you enjoy reading with your child and watching them grow throughout the year.  First Grade is a HUGE year of growth and I too cannot wait to see how much success they will encounter this year!

Remember: Good Readers READ!
Sincerely,

Mrs. Wilson

P.S.  Please see attached page for tips on reading with your First Grader (
